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KDOT making asphalt repairs at Caney 
  

 Today (August 20) through Friday, Aug. 28, maintenance workers with the 

Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) are carrying out asphalt repairs on the 

four-lane section of U.S. 75 through Caney. 

The repairs are being made on both the north- and southbound lanes. Lane 

reductions will be in effect along with occasional flagging operations on weekdays 

between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. Delays of five minutes or less can be 

expected whenever flaggers are guiding traffic through work zones. 

 This KDOT project is taking place to preserve the highway pavement. Persons 

with questions may contact KDOT Superintendent Marcus Leck at (620) 331-3760 or 

Priscilla Petersen at 1-877-550-5368. 

 

######### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact KDOT Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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